North Peace Housing Foundation
6780-103 Avenue, Peace River, Alberta T8S 0B6
Phone: (780) 624-2055 Fax: (780) 624-2065

To: All Staff

From: Tammy Menssa— Executive Director
Re: Director of Human Resources

Date:  April 28, 2021

It brings me great pleasure to announce that North Peace Housing Foundation has hired a new Director of
Human Resources. Leslie Brecht has accepted our offer of employment and will be starting in her new
position effective May 3, 2021. She will be working out of Central Office in Peace River.

Leslie is a seasoned Human Resources Professional with over 18 years’ experience, holding a Bachelor of
Business Administration with a post diploma in Human Resources. In her previous roles, she has
successfully supported management and employees while fostering and maintaining positive and
collaborative relationships. She is experienced in recruitment, retention, health and safety, conducting
investigations, as well as training and development. Her extensive Human Resources experience has
allowed her to become an effective communicator, coach, problem solver and analytical thinker and we
are so excited to bring her onboard!

As Director of Human Resources, Leslie will be a member of the senior management team and will be
responsible for all activities related to the policy, planning, coordination, implementation, monitoring, and
evaluation of human resource related functions in accordance with the applicable legislation and
organizational policies of the Foundation. This position works closely with all management and staff to
advise, mentor/coach, support, and lead HR programs that align with the values and strategic direction of
North Peace Housing.

Thank you for joining me in welcoming Leslie to the North Peace Housing team and wishing her
all the best in her new role!

Sincerely,
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Tammy Menssa
Executive Director

“Everyone Has a Place to Call Home”



